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SEYMOUR WHYTE TO DELIVER EARLY WORKS FOR WOOLGOOLGA TO BALLINA
PACIFIC HIGHWAY UPGRADE

Diversified contractor Seymour Whyte Limited (ASX: SWL) is pleased to announce that it has been awarded a
$63 million contract to deliver early works for the Woolgoolga to Ballina (W2B) Pacific Highway upgrade in northern
New South Wales.

This brings the total of new contracts to $119 million, increasing the Group’s order book to $465 million. Other contracts
recently awarded include:

o two airport sector projects awarded by new client Brisbane Airport Corporation and current client Sydney Airport
Corporation Limited

o Peak Downs Highway Timber Bridge Replacement Project in central Queensland

o two utility infrastructure projects in Western Australia that require specialist conventional and trenchless civil works

o Townsville Northern Access Intersection Upgrade Project in north Queensland.

Seymour Whyte Managing Director and Chief Executive Officer John Kirkwood said the contract awards across the country
and in different sectors highlighted the continued success of the Group’s diversification strategy.

“The W2B Pacific Highway upgrade presents multiple new opportunities for the Group, and we are looking to secure more
packages of work in the near future.

“Meanwhile, we continue to build a solid track record in the airport sector. Securing our first contract at Brisbane Airport as
well as a second contract at Sydney Airport demonstrate a growing confidence in our performance and capabilities.”

The Group continues to be engaged by potential clients on tender opportunities in Victoria, Queensland and New South Wales.

Further information: Vivian Lim, Communications Manager, 0434 306 131, vivian.lim@seymourwhyte.com.au

Note to editors: Seymour Whyte Limited is an ASX listed company providing infrastructure services to the transport, utilities and resources sectors across
Australia. Seymour Whyte Limited is the holding company of Seymour Whyte Constructions Pty Ltd and Rob Carr Pty Ltd.


mailto:vivian.lim@seymourwhyte.com.au

